

City of Richmond City Clerk's Office 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, British Columbia V6Y 2C1

Email: cityclerk@richmond.ca

Attention: David Weber, Director City Clerks Office

May 3, 2006

Dear Mr. Weber

Re: May 8th Council Meeting – Delegation for additional Agenda Item

Intent

Please be advised that we wish the item of "Renaming of Richmond City Centre "to be heard at or near the end of the agenda.

Summary

Several Emails and letters have been sent to Mayor, City Council and Translink voicing our opinion of the renaming of the station at No 3. and Saba Road. We strongly feel that the name change to "Brighouse" would be confusing to the public and is not an appropriate name for this station which is located in the centre of Richmond.

Specific Action

We would like to request that City Council re-visit their decision to Translink on the name change from "Richmond City Centre" to "Brighouse". We would like City Council to consider the fact that the original "Richmond City Centre" name is reflective of the location and will also be far better understood by the majority of riders and general public.

We look forward to confirmation that this item will be added to the agenda. Please feel free to call me at (604) 303-7201 or Leslie Matheson at (604) 303-7202. Thank you for you consideration.

Sincerely

Cadillac Fairview Management Services Inc.

Shirley Wong Chong

General Manager - Richmond Centre